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I was honored to be invited to the Sri Lanka College of Internal Medicine (SLCIM) Annual Congress as an 
ACP Global Ambassador from November 7 to 9, 2024. Under the leadership of SLCIM President Dr. 
Suranga Manilgama and his dedicated team, the conference was impeccably organized and offered a 
dynamic agenda focused on key aspects of internal medicine. The opening ceremony set an inspiring 
tone, with Dr. Manilgama delivering a warm welcome that reflected his passion for the field and his high 
expectations for the event. This was followed by an uplifting address from Sri Lanka’s Secretary of 
Health, who shared an exciting vision for the country's efforts to improve national health care. 

Throughout the meeting, I had the privilege of attending several outstanding sessions, including a lively a terrific lecture on nephrolithiasis. I was also pleased to 
contribute to the conference with two of my own lectures, “Clot Controversies” and “Perioperative 
Management of Anticoagulants.” Additionally, I had the honor of serving as a judge for the research 
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